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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: September-02-16 9:40 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0089
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I think it's unacceptable that they would increase our rates because of their own
mismanagement of funds. If you couldn't afford to have the conservation programs, you
shouldn't have them; penalizing customers on an already outrageous pricing model is
absolutely ridiculous. 

I do not support this and urge the OEB to decline.

Name: Deena OHare

Fax: 0

Company:

 




